
Our Week In Reception 
Friday 31st January 2020                      

Just a few reminders… 

· Don’t forget to sign up for parents meetings.  We can’t wait to share all the amazing learning your 
child has been doing.   

· Please remember to look at tapestry.  The children love to share and talk about  what they have 
doing at home and at school.  
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What have we been learning? 

This week we have been learning about fossils.  We learned that fossils are the remains of plants and animals that 
have turned to stone after millions of years.  

We watched a video on how mud, sand and water cover the remains.  
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We looked at different types of fossils and made our own imprint fossils using plastic dinosaurs and shells.  We 
looked at dinosaur skeletons and made our own using pasta shapes.   

In maths this week,  we have focused on one more than and started learning how to write number sentences 
adding one more. We learned about the = and + symbols and what they mean.  

Our WOW words this week are extinct and creation . 

Have a great weekend —Mrs O’Neill and Miss Gooch 

Home learning task. 

We are teaching the children to use technology to research information. This week we have been 
learning to use QR codes to  scan and learn different things about dinosaurs and fossils.   

Can you research some information about dinosaurs? Where did they live? What plants did they eat? 

 

 


